
Green MEP at “Stand with Kashmir”
event in London

15 August 2019

 

London’s Green MEP Scott Ainslie will today be attending the “Stand With
Kashmir” event in Trafalgar Square, which starts at 5pm.

In advance of the event, Scott said: “Security in Kashmir can only come from
the respect of human rights and self-determination. Time and time again UN
agencies and human right organisations have found how Kashmiris’ human rights
are being violated. 

“It is time to put an end to the decades of violence and human rights
suffered by the inhabitants of Kashmir, and the decisions by India to
unilaterally end the rights of Kashmiris is deeply disturbing and should be
called out.

“By virtually cutting off the region, India is making Kashmiris inhabitants
of an open-air prison, completely flouting the principle of autonomy
enshrined in its constitution. Far from guarantee its security, the Indian
Government is raising the stakes in a dangerous game that will only satisfy
the hawks in its administration.

“By altering the constitutional status of Kashmir, India is reducing the
possibility of a peaceful solution to a conflict that has kept two nuclear-
armed nations at odds for the last 70 years. An outbreak of active conflict
would bring untold human suffering.”

“Proponents of a post-Brexit ‘global Britain’, including the prime minister,
seem once again unable to make our voice heard in international forums.

“We need the UK government to advocate for an ethical foreign policy that
builds capacity for conflict resolution. The defence of human rights
in Kashmir, including freedom of the press and of assembly, should be the
starting point of any definitive peace talks.

“But we also need to call for calm and restraint from all sides. Fiery
rhetoric and inflammatory language will not help this situation.”
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